



















Community Consultation

Community Concerns

- Numerous residents have addresses engraved in masonry plaques
- Inconvenient and expensive to undertake street renaming
- Changing the street name will create confusion
- · Home occupations/home businesses will be disrupted
- Other broken streets are operational across the City
- There are more affected on the proposed Rollingacres Drive than the east leg of Pleasantview Drive
- · Do not see merit/benefit in the renaming
- Enjoy the current name of street
- · Petition against renaming signed by 56 residents

